
College Council Meeting 
CTE Dean’s Report 

Friday August 28, 2015 
 
 

1. Dominic Estrella, from the CC System office will be visiting our campus Thursday September 10, 
2015.  He will do a short presentation of HawCC’s Perkins data and then answer questions.  This 
is a great time to bring your ideas/questions or draft proposals.  There are two sessions:  11am-
1pm and 3pm-5pm.  Both sessions are located in Kaneikeao with vidcon to Palamanui (rooms 
TBA) 

 
2. Luane Ishii will be returning to the  CTE Dean’s office as of September 1.  I would like to give a 

big MAHALO to Sandra Kama, Lori Medeiros, April Nakagawa, Mamo Bernabe, and especially 
Rennette Pacheco for their help during Luane’s absence.    
 

3. Perkins Awards for 2015-16:  This year HawaiiCC’s Brian Hirata was awarded $31,099 for the 
purchase of new tech cooking equipment.  Mari Giel received $143,118 for support to CTE 
students with disabilities.  Jeff Fujii received $56,000 for aluminum welding equipment in the 
Auto Body program.  This totals $230,217.   

   
 

 


